Class: 5 Answer the following questions in own For Questions 1-8

Read the text and answer the questions 1, 2, 3 and 4

My home district is Kishoreganj. It is about 145 kilometres from Dhaka. It is a district headquarters. The district has 8 municipalities, 13 upazilas, 108 unions and 1745 villages. The name Kishoreganj comes from the name of an old landlord known as Brojakishore Pramanik or Nandakishore Pramanik. The area of Kishoreganj municipality is about 10 square kilometers. The river Narasunda flows through the town. Kishoreganj is a small town, but there are many important places in and around it. The largest Eid fairgrounds called Solakia Eid Ground and the well-known Government Gurudayal College are in the town. People from many districts come to this place to celebrate Eid. The Pagla Mosque is also in many home districts. Outside the town, you can visit the fort of Isah Khan at Jangal Bari. You can also see the Shah Muhammad Mosque at Egaroshidhur. Near the Fuleshwari River, you can see the Shiva Temple of Chandrabati. Kishoreganj is also the home district of some famous people. Chandrabati, the first woman poet of Bangla literature, was born here. Two writers of children's literature, Upendro Kishore Roy Chowdhury and Sukumar Roy are also from here. The great painter Zainul Abedin comes from Kishoreganj, too. Syed Nazrul Islam, the first acting President of Bangladesh, is also from here. I love my home district.

1. Match the words of **Column A** with their meaning that is mentioned in the text in **Column B** (there is two extra). $1 \times 5 = 5$

(i)

| Column A | Column B | | |
|--|--|--|--|
| a) Home district | i) having four straight equal sides and four angles of 90° | | |
| b) Famous ii) having vitality | | | |
| c) Square iii) the place where one is born | | | |
| d) Important | iv) nice | | |
| e) Small | v) look | | |
| | vi) tiny in size | | |
| | vii) well-known | | |

(ii) Extra

| Column A | Column B | | |
|---------------|-------------------------------------|--|--|
| a) Landlord | i) who writes poem | | |
| b) Kilometer | ii) a building used for worship | | |
| c) Poet | iii) very familiar to the people | | |
| d) Temple | iv) owner of many lands | | |
| e) Well-known | v) a place for singing | | |
| | vi) a unit of measurement of lenght | | |
| | vii) very important for us | | |

or

Fill in the blanks with suitable words from the box:

| through d | district Solakia | district | upazila | Egaroshidhur | landlord | writer |
|-----------|------------------|----------|---------|--------------|----------|--------|
|-----------|------------------|----------|---------|--------------|----------|--------|

- a) The area of Kishoreganj is about 10 square kilometers.
- b) Nandakishore Pramanik is a
- c) Kishoreganj is a headquarters.
- d) Many people come to for Eid prayer.
- e) The river Narasunda flows Kishoreganj town.

2. Write 'True' for correct statement or 'False' for incorrect statement.

 $1 \times 6 = 6$

- a) Kishoreganj is about 108 kilometres from Dhaka.
- b) There are 8 upazilas in Kishoreganj district.
- c) Solakia is the largest Eid fairground.
- d) Sukumar Roy wrote for the children.
- e) Zainul Abedin was a famous writer.
- f) Chandrabati was the first woman poet of Bangla literature.

3. Answer the following questions.

 $2 \times 6 = 12$

- a) Who was Syed Nazrul Islam?
- b) Which river flows across the town?
- c) Write the names of three important personalities of Kishoreganj?
- d) Who was the first acting President of Bangladesh?
- e) Who are the popular writers of children's literature?
- f) How many villages are there in Kishoreganj district?

4. Write a short composition about home town.

10

[Write at least five sentences about the topic. Remember to use capital letters, punctuation, correct spelling and sentence structure]

Read the text and answer the questions 5, 6, 7 and 8.

It was a hot summer day. A man was passing through a village. He sold caps to the villagers. He walked for miles and felt very tired. He sat under a big tree to take rest. He put his basket of caps beside him. He then fell asleep. There were monkeys came down from the tree and took away the caps. After some time, the man work up .He found that there was no cap in the basket. He was surprised. He looked for the caps. Then he heard some sound above his head. He looked up. He could not believe his eyes! The monkeys were wearing the caps. The cap-seller became very worried. He did not know what to do. Suddenly he remembered that monkeys like to imitate. So he took off his own cap and threw it on the ground. The monkeys saw it. They also threw their caps on the ground. The cap-seller did not miss the chance. He at once collected the caps form the ground. Then he quickly left the place.

5. Fill in the blanks with the given words. There are more words than necessary.

 $1 \times 5 = 5$

| strange | who | really | suddenly | empty | curious | tired | |
|---------|-----|--------|----------|-------|---------|-------|--|
| | | | | | | | |

- a) There was a man..... sold caps to the villagers.
- b) It was hot summer so he became.....
- c) When he woke up he saw something.......
- d) He was..... surprised and was thinking about what to do.
- e)he remembered that the monkeys like to imitate.

6. Write 'True' for correct statement or 'False' for incorrect statement.

 $1 \times 6 = 6$

- a) It was the season of winter.
- b) The man sold banana to the villagers.
- c) The man took rest under a small tree.
- d) The monkeys took away the caps.
- e) The monkeys were wearing the caps.
- f) The man got back his basket of caps again.

7. Answer the following questions.

 $2 \times 5 = 10$

- a) Why did the monkeys become curious?
- b) Why couldn't he believe his eyes?
- c) Why did the monkeys throw their caps on the ground?
- d) Why did he feel tired?
- e) How did he get his caps back?
- 8. Suppose, you are **Rima.** You have heard a strange story of a cap-seller and monkeys. Now, write a letter to your friend Mina, describing the story.